
 
Daphne Hawk, Superintendent 
Ohio Division of Real Estate & Professional Licensing 
 
Appointed to the position in July 2022, Daphne Hawk has over 25 years of experience 
in the real estate industry as a sales agent, brokerage manager, sales trainer, and 
productivity coach. In addition to her real estate experience, Daphne served as the Real 
Estate Relations Manager for the Ohio Housing Finance Agency and in that role 
promoted the organization’s programs and developed a fair housing program that the 
agency continues to use. As Franklin County Recorder, she oversaw a $5 million budget and 
improved online services for the general public. Hawk was also a Jackson Township trustee. 
 
Hawk‘s highest priorities will continue to be protecting the consumer and providing convenient services 
to the Division’s licensees. 
 


